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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Angelou Charity Day on Friday 8th December 
 
Students in Angelou House are preparing a day of fundraising events for Angelou Charity 
Day, which will be held on Friday 8th December. The aim of this Charity Day is to raise 
money for the charity Gillingham Street Angels. 
 
In the afternoon students will visit the main hall, where they will have the option to take part 
in multiple stalls including:  

• Face painting. 

• ‘Just Dance’ competition. 

• ‘Mini Games’ stall including table tennis, magnetic darts, cup-stacking, guess the 
name of the teddy bear, guess how many sweets. 

• Chance to win a ‘Pamper Hamper’. 

• ‘Candy & Cosmetics balloon surprise’. 

• Mystery candy cane deliveries 

• ‘Festive Fun’ stall. 

• Hot chocolate and sweet treats. 

• And lots more!  
 
After lessons finish, for a donation of £2.50 some Angelou students will be hosting a 
Christmas cake decorating session in T02 lasting until 3pm. Cakes to decorate will include: 
vanilla cupcakes, vegan/gf brownies & snowman Oreo’s. Christmas music requests will be 
taken, and light refreshments provided! 

 
In the lead up to the Charity Day we will be providing an opportunity for students to bring in 
donation items for Gillingham Street Angels. From Monday 4th December, there will be a 
donation station in the Science Office where students can drop off items as/when they wish. 
All items have the potential to be of great value to the charity, particularly items such as: 
baby wipes, dry shampoo, hygiene products, clothes, bedding/blankets, books & toys.  
 
Please note that a majority of fundraising will happen during break/lunch times, so students 
will attend their lessons as usual.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Emma Mundy 
Head of Angelou House 

 


